
Hello Deer Park Bucks!  This is Mrs. Middleton with an important reminder. 

Tomorrow, Wednesday, September 7th is our first Early Release Day. School will be 

getting out two hours earlier at 12:20. Please plan accordingly, so that students are 

picked up at the correct time. Also, in today's Tuesday folder, a reminder slip will 

ALL of the Early Release Dates was sent home, for your convenience. So please make 

sure you check your child's Tuesday folder. 

Have a great night...and Go Deer Park Bucks! 

 


